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Wednesday 19th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support for the school over the last half-

term. We are incredibly proud of all that our pupils have achieved with your support. To celebrate 

the successes and efforts of all the pupils at Isca Academy over this half-term, Friday the 21st 

October will be a non-uniform day. The day will also allow the school community to collect on 

behalf of local charities.  

Your child may wear their own clothing and we know this will be exciting for them! In light of this, 

we would ask for your support with the following points to ensure the day is a success and 

enjoyable for all our pupils. 

- No jewellery should be worn on the basis of safety for all pupils. Only single studs in each 

ear lobe should be worn. 

- All clothing should be appropriate for the winter term and therefore ensure appropriate 

coverage for warmth throughout the day. 

- Pupils should not wear shorts that expose their legs above the knee without appropriate 

leggings or tights for winter months. 

- Tops and shirts should cover the stomach area fully. 

- No clothing should be worn with inappropriate or explicit wording and/or visual decoration. 

- Clothing in general should be appropriate for a professional context. 

Although we don’t anticipate any issues, sanctions will be put in place for pupils dressed 

inappropriately. 

We ask that you provide a £1 donation that will go toward local charitable causes. Your child’s 

tutor will collect this first thing in the morning. We know these donations will be deeply 

appreciated by local charities at this time. 

We hope your child is looking forward to the day and once more appreciate your support in 

ensuring the day is enjoyable for all our pupils. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Engineer 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 


